
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be 
exploring this half-term’s theme of ‘creation’. 

 

This week’s song: Who Put the Colours  
in the Rainbow? 

 

School Values: Compassion  Respect  
Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
 

We will be learning 
the ‘sounds’ made by 
the letters s, a, t & p. 

 

We are learning to 
read ‘I’, ‘the’, ‘is’ and 

‘as’.  

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be exploring 
counting, developing 
listening skills and 

learning how to work 
together to solve 
jigsaw puzzles. 

Focus Children… 
 

We will be launching our new ‘Focus Child’ 
approach to recording evidence of the children’s 

independent learning next week.  
 

Everyone will have at least three ‘focus weeks’ 
throughout the year, and will have additional 

‘Wow Moment’ observations.  
 

More information to follow this week! 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
We observed children playing 

 café, animal (especially  
tiger) and food related  

games.  

The Tiger Who Came to Tea 
 

Week beginning 20th September 2021 

Things your child can do at home: Practise writing first-names with a capital letter at the 
start, solve jigsaw puzzles together, share animal stories, information books or poems. 

Homework: Choose a family photo to send to link@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk, for the frames in 
our role-play ‘home’. You may already have one, if not, just take one on a camera phone! 

 

Did you know… 
Tiger urine 
smells like 

popcorn, and 
they cannot 

purr! 

 

I wonder… 
 

What would you 
do if a tiger 
came to tea?  

Why? 
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